

Beths Grammar School

an 11 – 18 selective school with academy status Headteacher: Mr R J Blyghton



Hartford Road, Bexley, Kent DA5 1NE Tel: 01322 556538 Fax: 01322 621212 Email: admin@beths.bexley.sch.uk Website: www.beths.bexley.sch.uk

11th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 7 into Year 8 Languages

As you may be aware, at this time of year, we ask your son to make his second language selection. In addition to the Modern Foreign Languages of French, German, Italian, Mandarin Chinese and Spanish; we also offer Latin.

In the week commencing Tuesday 3rd May, your son received a short introduction to each language option in his usual MFL lesson. The PowerPoint used in this introductory session was also be made available to your son via ShowMyHomework. Your son was also able to attend a taster session for a language of his choice which took place on Thursday 5th May; many students attended these sessions.

We will be opening a survey to be completed via SurveyMonkey on Monday 24th May 2022 for your son's preferences to be made. The deadline for completion of this survey is Friday 11th June 2022. We ask that you have a conversation with your son about his language of choice and why he would like to study this language. Please be aware that once your son's second language has been allocated for next year, we will not be able to make further changes.

Kind regards,

Mrs E Cato-Sargeant Head of MFL